
 
 
 
 
                                                            
 
October 30, 2019 
 
 
RE: Letter of Support for South End Study Committee 
 
 
I have been hoping that the South End would be given the same opportunity for protection as 
do other neighborhoods in Stamford. The prospect of ownership and affordable living and 
thoughtful changes to go forward and better management of the density. We hope 
preservation of building style which is an important part of the architectural character of 
Stamford. Along with beautification to make the South End a quality place for residents to live 
and not have to worry about losing their homes to demolition and replaced by towering 
buildings we can not afford to live in.  
 
Since I own my home and live in the South End I support the South End Historic District Study 
Committee. It is important to formally gather comments and hear the voices of the 
neighborhood about their property and surroundings for now and years to come.  
 
I would hope the city would agree to this proposal which would benefit the City at large and 
could preserve some of Stamford’s History.   
 
This is just a study request. I sincerely appreciate your consideration. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
John DaRosa 
 
 
 
 


